
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
7th July 2024 

 
To, 
The Manager - Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, 5th floor, 
Plot no. C/1, “G” Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Symbol: APCOTEXIND 

To, 
Manager-Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
 
Security Code: 523694 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, we hereby wish to inform you that due to heavy rainfall the water has entered into our plant located at Taloja, 
MIDC and the production operations have been disrupted.  We are taking necessary measures in co-ordination with 
relevant team/authority(ies) to restore normalcy and resume the operations in a phased manner. The extent of the 
damage is being worked out. 
 
All the plant is being covered with adequate insurance and the necessary intimation has been given to the Insurance 
Company. 
 
The information as required under SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023 
will be submitted to exchanges, if required  once we are able to quantify the impact of this disruption. 
 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For Apcotex Industries Limited 
 
 
 
 
Jeevan Mondkar 
Company Secretary & Head – Legal  
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